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Merz, Jeff

From: Merz, Jeff
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2011 9:50 AM
To: allen kam; Connally, David; dawn chang; Downs, Mike; Kucharski, William; liula nakama;

Mason, Michelle; Merz, Jeff; shirlyn hookano; Sohn, Kristen
Subject: IWP_[HIREP Wind EIS] New Comment

Comment just received from our website.  See below.

Jeff Merz AICP, LEED AP
Design + Planning
D 808.356.5318
C 808.258.7802
jeff.merz@aecom.com
AECOM
1001 Bishop Street, Suite 1600
Honolulu, HI  96813
T +1 808 521 3051  F +1 808 523 8950
www.aecom.com

Confidentiality: The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the personal and confidential use
of the designated recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or an agent
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this message in error,
and that any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify us immediately by reply e-mail or by telephone (808/356-5318). This e-mail is not
intended for release to opposing parties, opposing counsel or any other third party or entity. Do not produce a copy of this
e-mail in discovery.

From: noreply@hirep-wind.com [mailto:noreply@hirep-wind.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2011 9:40 AM
To: Johnston, Douglas; Merz, Jeff
Subject: [HIREP Wind EIS] New Comment

A New Comment has been Submitted

Why is there only one meeting on Oahu and why in the middle of rush hour traffic- why not one on the
windward side where the cable is supposed to come out. Please consider and additional meeting as people on
the windward side of Oahu need to know about this proposal.

Submitted on Thu, Jan 13, 2011 / 09:39AM HST by Engage Administrator

Email Address: engage.admin@aecom.com
Phone Number: Not Provided


